PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
September 26, 2019
8:00 a.m.

Water Distribution staff will be performing main line maintenance on
Prince Street on Thursday, September 26, 2019. The following areas
will be impacted with either low water pressure or a water outage.

e 900 block of West and East Prince Street
e 200 block of Grand Avenue
e 200 block of Railroad Avenue

We hope to have the repair completed as soon as possible. We
apologize for the inconvenience. Feel free to call 505-454-3832 with

any questions. QL% CQ /“‘yv



